
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Winter Spirit Week Next Week! 

See the flyer below or in your 

student’s Thursday folder for 

more info. 

• 12/13 Mon Science with Mr. 

Fulbright, Candy Cane Day 

• 12/14 Tues P.E., Winter Hats 

• 12/15 Wed, Art, Flannel  

• 12/16 Thurs, Study Hall, 

Ugly Sweaters, or festive 

wear  

• 12/17 Fri, Music, PBIS 

Assembly, 4/5 Readers 

Theater, Winter Break 

Celebrations 

 Looking Ahead   
• 12/18 - 1/3 Winter Break 

• 1/4 – Back to School!   

• 1/17 No School  

  

 

L:ittle Shop of Physics       

12/10 Naomi 

12/24 Tessa H. 

12/26 Tessa S.  

12/29 Kya D. 

12/31Dane   

Happy Birthday!  

Red Feather Lakes Elementary 
December 9, 2021  

 

Principal Tom Schachet,  
Mountain Schools 
 970-488-6553  

Snacks       
Hello Awesome Parents! Please make sure you send 

your student with a snack every day. We would also 

appreciate donations of bulk snacks for next semester 

(this is for when students forget a snack or are a little 

extra hungry one day). Thank you!  





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For 5th Graders:    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This bus will be parked at RFLE January 11th and February 1st 

from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

This will be available for our Mountain School families, students, parents, and anyone in 

the community. Parents, if you would like to utilize this service for your student it is 

recommended you make an appointment (but it is not necessary – the appointment link 

will be available soon). You will then need to come to the school, pick up your child, 

bring them to the bus, and then return them to school.  

Mobile bus vaccine clinics at PSD schools 

Vaccine clinics are run by the Colorado Department of Public Health and 
Environment. PSD is not administering the vaccines or coordinating appointments. Free 
flu shots are also available at these clinics. CDPHE mobile clinics are open to members 

of the greater community, as well as our school community. Mobile clinics are parked 
outside so no one needs to enter the schools.  

 

More Information:  

https://www.psdschools.org/COVID19-vaccines  

 

https://www.psdschools.org/COVID19-vaccines


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


